Report to the Union of National Defence Employees (UNDE) National Executive (NE) for the Standing Bylaws Committee (SBC)

Spring 2020

The committee is comprised of 3 Members, I as Chair, and Sisters Mona Simcoe VP Man/Sask and Cathy O’Kane VP/NPF. 

We have 1 reporting period for this meeting, Oct-Dec relating to the UNDE Harassment Policy’s annual report. Submitted reports are as follows:

Oct-Dec – BC, Alb/N, CSE, NPF, NS, NB/NL, Man/Sask

The UNDE HR advisor to the NE suggested some wording changes to the SBC (through the staff resource person) concerning the UNDE Harassment statement which has generated some larger dialogue which the SBC has yet to finalize. It is hoped that during the Spring sitting of the NE, that this matter can be concluded.
Revised 5th paragraph

In addition, UNDE recognizes that accessibility is an essential requirement for the participation of Members with Multiple Chemical Sensitivities. In consideration for the health of our Members, UNDE requests that all participants attending this activity refrain from using scented products. These include scented perfumes, colognes, lotions, hairsprays, deodorants and other products promoted by the fragrance industry.

Respectfully submitted by T. Mark Miller Vice President for British Columbia (VP/BC) and committee chair, Sisters Mona Simcoe VP Man/Sask, and Cathy O’Kane VP/NPF

